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In just a few short weeks, we’ll be 
celebrating the beginning of a new year. I 
think many of us are breathing a sigh of 
relief to welcome in 2021. During this 
holiday season and throughout the year, 
we appreciate the service and sacrifice 
you and your families make. With 

deployments or long training missions, our Service Members 
miss out on many special occasions during the holiday season. 
Our communities are doing special service projects this holiday 
season to show our gratitude for our military families and all you 
do day-in and day-out. Donation drop-o- stations have been 
established at 26 HMC communities across the nation to collect 
presents and toys for children in need as part of the U.S. Marine 
Corps Reserve Toys for Tots program. We are also encouraging 
employees and residents to participate in Wreaths Across 
America to support their wreath-laying e-orts at military 
cemeteries across the country. On behalf of everyone here at 
Hunt Military Communities, I want to take this time to wish you 
all a very safe and happy Holiday Season and a healthy and 
happy 2021.  

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Our President’s Message 

 Toys for Tots 
We are an official donation location for Toys for Tots! 

Goodfellow Family Housing is proud to announce our office’s 
participation in the Toys for Tots donation event.  We will be 
collecting new and unwrapped toys at the Community Center 
until December 12th.   

Goodfellow Family Housing  
2025 Longhorn Drive, San Angelo, TX 76905 

Phone: 325-651-8369  
Facebook: Goodfellow Family Housing 

Happy Holidays!  

SAVE THE DATES 
December 12th  
Toys for Tots: Last day to donate new and unwrapped 
toys. 
 

December 25th   
Christmas Day  
 

December 31st 
New Year’s Eve 

Ruby Robledo -Community Director  

Jerry Peacher-Maintenance Supervisor  

Violett Williams -Community Supervisor  

Brad Downing-Maintenance Technician  

Mitchel Marro-Maintenance Technician 

Ray Havins-Maintenance Technician 

Michelle Reed-Resident Service Specialist  

Alice Rivera -Resident Service Specialist  

Office Hours: Monday—Friday 8 a.m.—5 p.m.  

After Hour Emergency Maintenance : (325) 651-8369 

Email: Goodfellowleasing@huntcompanies.com 

STAFF LIST 

Decorative Light Reminder 
All exterior lighting must be “GFI” protected for either indoor or outdoor 
use. Outside decorative lights are to be turned off no later than midnight, 
except on Christmas Eve and New Year's Eve, when they are allowed 
to remain on overnight. Outside lights are not authorized during daylight 
hours. Holiday decorations and outside lighting are prohibited from 
being placed higher than the edge of the roof gutter, and please refrain 
from placing lighting on the roof gutters until gutters are replaced in your 
home. The use of staples, nails, screws, or other mechanical fasteners 
to attach decorations or lighting to the homes and associated structures 
is prohibited. Plastic clip-on hooks may be commercially obtained and 
used to attach decorative lighting, garlands, etc. Attachment of anything 
to vinyl siding is prohibited. Additionally, electrical decorations must be 
unplugged when residents are away from the home.  


